
12. VOTE OF THANKS

The Chairman extended a vote of thanks to Councillors and staff for their support throughout the term
of the Projects and Property Committee.  The Property Services Manager responded on behalf of the
staff.

Councillor Gail Sheriff tendered a vote of thanks to Councillor Ron Wright for the excellent manner in
which he had chaired the Committee during its term of office.  Councillor Wright responded
accordingly.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


